STATE OF COLORADO
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FAX: (303) 832-8106

February 13, 2014

Ms. Andrea Holley

H & H Stone

P O Box 246

Dove Creek, CO 81324
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John W. Hickenlooper
Governor

Mike King
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Loretta E. Pifieda
Director

Re: H & H Stone, H & H Quarry #2, Permit M-1998-080, Continuance of February Board Hearing

ACTION REQUIRED

Dear Mr. Martin:

The Division received your request for continuance of the February board hearing. The Division will allow for
the continuance. The hearing will be rescheduled for March 26, 2014. The completed financial warranty
MUST be approved by the Division by not later than March 21, 2014 in order to avoid the March hearing. A
second continuance will not be granted. Be aware that often the paperwork submitted to the Division is not
adequate the first time it is received and changes are often necessary. Therefore, it is in your best interests to

submit the paperwork as soon as possible, in case changes need to be made.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (970) 259-5861.

Sincerely,

A
&

Kate A. Pickford
Environmental Protection Specialist

Cc: Nathan Barton
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